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Map of the Inland Waterways of Great Britain Jane Cumberlidge 2016-05-04
The North Downs Way Kev Reynolds 2001 This work is part of a two-book series on
the North and South Downs ways. Each trail is split into 12 day-long sections,
each illustrated with a route map showing stopping points and places of
interest. This guide gives a thorough exploration of the North Downs trail from
end to end, east from Farnham to Dover. The book is illustrated with 8 ......
Cirencester and Swindon Ordnance Survey 2009-04 OS Explorer Map is the Ordnance
Survey's most detailed map and is recommended for anyone enjoying outdoor
activities such as walking, horse riding and off-road cycling. The series
provides complete GB coverage and can now be used in all weathers thanks to OS
Explorer Map - Active, a tough, versatile version of the OS Explorer Map.
Walk! Mallorca (North and Mountains) Charles Davis 2004-06
Walking on Naxos Dieter Graf 2011
Walks on the North York Moors - Book 1 Jack Keighley 2010-09-09 The first
volume of Jack Keighley's illustrated guide to family walks on the North York
Moors, northern England, UK, in the North York Moors National Park, covering
remote stretches of the high moor, gentler sections along the moor's flanks and
the coastline from Redcar as far south as Scarborough.
Walking on Samos Dieter Graf 2012-04 This is the first edition of the Walking
on Samos guidebook, describing 21 walks on the Greek island of Samos, a
paradise for walkers. The northern coast with its wooded slopes and vineyards
is interlaced with old mule tracks and, together with the old monasteries and
the archaeological sites around Pythagorio, these are strong features of the
book. And in the south-west you can climb the highest mountain in the Aegean,
1,440 above sea level! 21 of the best old walking trails are described with
detailed maps, GPS data and route photos along with lots of interesting facts
worth knowing about the island. There is plenty to discover on one of the
finest walking islands of Greece.
The North Downs Way Kev Reynolds 2017-07-31 The North Downs Way National Trail
is a 130 mile (208km) between the high downland of Farnham and the historic
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city of Dover on the Kent coast. The route is described in 11 day stages from
west to east with an optional detour via Canterbury. Step-by-step route
descriptions are fully illustrated with colour photographs and extracts from OS
1:50,000 mapping for every stage. The guidebook comes with a separate map
booklet of 1:25,000 scale OS maps showing the full route of the North Downs
Way. Clear step-by-step route descriptions in the guide link together with the
map booklet at each stage along the Way, and the compact format is conveniently
sized for slipping into a jacket pocket or the top of a rucksack. The North
Downs Way is one of the easier national trails with a modest number of steep
(but short) ascents and descents and long sections with no noticeable height
gain or loss. Several historic sites including Neolithic burial chambers, Roman
roads and Norman churches are passed and much of the route follows The
Pilgrims' Way.
Walking in the Cotswolds Damian Hall 2016-04-30 A guidebook to 30 circular
walks in the Cotswolds, the largest Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty in
England. Ranging from 4 to 12 miles in length, the routes are graded from easy
to strenuous, offering something for every walker. Fourteen of the routes
described include sections of the Cotswold Way National Trail, a 102-mile walk
that winds its way from Chipping Campden to Bath. Step-by-step route
descriptions are accompanied by 1:50,000 mapping. There is plenty of
information on the many points of interest passed en route, including Roman
ruins, ancient stone circles, Neolithic long barrows and historic villages.
Also included is a useful route table summary, information on accommodation,
and details on the region's geology, landscape, plants and wildlife. Covering
790 square miles, the Cotswolds is home to lush green hills, picturesque
valleys and beautiful beech woodlands. The impressive Edge - a remarkable
limestone escarpment - offers ethereal views across the Vales of the Severn,
Berkeley and Gloucester to the Malverns and the distant mountains of Wales.
The Outer Hebrides Paul Webster 2013-06-25 The Outer Hebrides are a place
apart, an island chain stretching almost 200km from the Butt of Lewis to Barra
Head with some of Britain's most mesmerising beaches, dramatic mountain ranges,
wonderful wildlife, a long and fascinating history and a rich and vibrant
Gaelic culture. This book features 40 mostly moderate walks, with many ideal
for families, which take in magnificent sweeps of sand, soaring sea cliffs and
memorable hill ascents, as well as celebrated cultural sights.
The South Downs Way Kev Reynolds 2021-09-06 The South Downs Way National Trail
is a 100 mile (160km) walk between Eastbourne and Winchester, staying within
the glorious South Downs National Park for its entire length. Presented here in
12 stages of up to 12 miles (19km), the route is described in both east-west
and west-east. A waymarked trail with very few stiles, it can be walked at any
time of year and makes a good introduction to long-distance walking. Step-bystep route descriptions are illustrated with extracts from OS 1:50,000 mapping
for every stage, and a separate, conveniently sized booklet with 1:25,000 maps
for the entire route is included. The guide provides detailed practical
information on getting to the trail, and facilities and accommodation en route.
The South Downs Way offers easy walking on ancient and historical tracks, and
showcases the beautiful countryside of the South Downs, taking in wooded areas,
delightful river valleys and pretty villages. Highlights include Beachy Head,
the mysterious Long Man of Wilmington, Clayton Windmills and the ancient
cathedral city of Winchester.
Trekking in Tajikistan Jan Bakker 2018-11-15 This guide describes twenty highradwanderkarte-10-rivierenland-1-50-000-anwb-fiet
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altitude treks of 2-9 days in the mountains of Tajikistan, covering the Fann
Mountains, Pamirs and northern ranges, plus five day hikes near the capital,
Dushanbe, and a 10-day trek in the Afghan Wakhan Corridor. As well as detailed
route description and 1:100,000 mapping for each trek, there is a wealth of
practical advice on transport and visas, trekking support, equipment, cultural
awareness, safety and security, as well as background notes on history, flora
and fauna and a Tajik-Russian-Pamiri-English glossary. The guide can be used
either to plan an independent trek or to select, prepare for and enhance an
organised expedition. Known as 'the Roof of the World', Tajikistan is one of
the most mountainous countries on Earth, with 93% of its landmass considered
mountainous territory. This is where the mighty Himalaya meet the Tian Shan,
Karakoram and Hindu Kush, and a centuries-old network of trails criss-crosses
the remote terrain, linking isolated villages and shepherds' camps. Although
infrastructure is fragile and tourism in its infancy, this Central Asian nation
presents some outstanding opportunities for the adventurous trekker. The handpicked routes showcase Tajikistan's breathtaking landscapes of lofty snowcapped peaks, turquoise lakes and sweeping high-altitude plateaus. Trekking
here is also a rich cultural experience: in addition to wild camping, many of
the treks include the opportunity to experience the fascinating local culture
and warm hospitality in a traditional homestay, meeting those who call this
remote wilderness home. This guide will be your companion to discovering
Tajikistan, a country with so much to offer and one of Central Asia's best kept
secrets.
Walk! Charles Davis 2012 New for 2013 Walk! the Alpujarras is the comprehensive
guide for adventurous leisure walkers choosing to explore this exciting region
of Andalucia; providing many new routes along with full updating of routes from
the 1st edition. Combine with Alpujarras Tour & Trail Map 3rd edition for your
complete adventure in these breathtaking landscapes.
South Downs Way Paul Millmore 2014-04-29 The South Downs Way runs for 100 miles
(160 km) over the chalk downland of Sussex and Hampshire, from Eastbourne to
Winchester. It is one of only two National Trails that can be used not only by
walkers but also by cyclists and horse-riders for its entire length This is the
complete, official guide for the long-distance walker or the weekend stroller.
All you need is this one book. National Trail Guides are the official
guidebooks to the fifteen National Trails in England and Wales and are
published in association with Natural England, the official body charged with
developing and maintaining the Trails.
Ceredigion Coast Sioned Bannister 2014-06-28 With clear information, an
introduction and overview to each walk, Ordnance Survey maps and
interpretations of points of interest along the way, these guide give the
walkers the ten finest circular routes along a section of the Wales Coast Path.
Walks in The Forest of Bowland Jack Keighley 2010-09-09 Guide to walks in the
Forest of Bowland, Lancashire, northern England, an Area of Outstanding Natural
Beauty. 30 routes throughout the Forest including the gentle foothills in the
south and north, on top of the moors and in the valleys.
Walks to Waterfalls Neil Coates 2012-11-30 This is a handy, pocket-sized, full
colour walking guide to walks to the best waterfalls in the Yorkshire Dales.
With clear information, an overview and introduction for each walk, numbered
directions, an Ordnance Survey map, and much more, the book sets a new standard
in clarity and ease-of-use.
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Idaho Road & Recreation Atlas Benchmark Maps (Firm) 2005
Walk! La Gomera Charles Davis 2004 Contains 35 main walking routes plus
numerous short walk and stroll options. In this book, each route has: walking
route summary including ratings for Effort, Time, Distance, Ascents/Descents,
Refreshments and Vertigo risk; walk description including frequent timings to
check your progress and more.
34 Alpujarras Walks Charles Davis 2003-03
Madagascar Wildlife Nick Garbutt 2008 Bradt's fully illustrated wildlife guides
focus on regions of the world particularly celebrated for their amazing and
often unique species. With spectacular photography or exclusive watercolour
drawings throughout, each visitors' guide provides an introduction to the
region's principal flora and fauna alongside suggested wildlife itineraries,
practical information on when to go and what to take and photography tips.
Written in a deliberately engaging way, they offer something different from dry
field guides, and will appeal to the interested layman as much as the wildlife
devotee. Ideal as a lightweight companion to any wildlife trip they also make a
handsome souvenir. Beautifully illustrated with full-colour photographs
throughout, Madagascar Wildlife is a celebration of the unique fauna of a
remarkable island. Featuring over 250 species - from lemurs to millipedes this guide is ideal for natural history enthusiasts and travellers alike. Newly
discovered species and recently protected habitats are all covered in this
fully revised edition. Also included is practical advice on visiting the key
national parks and reserves plus special features on the evolution, camouflage,
night-time wildlife and conservation issues.
Walks in Lancashire Witch Country Jack Keighley 2004-06 The guidebook's 30
circular walks are all about 6 miles in length, covering the wild and beautiful
Lancashire countryside. They are ideal as half-day family rambles. Since 1612,
when ten Pendle witches went to the scaffold, a magical aura has pervaded this
mysterious area. Written and illustrated in the author's unique style.
Walking in the Valais Kev Reynolds 2014-04-14 This guide describes 111 day
walks and 10 multi-day, long-distance treks, exploring this whole area and
suitable for a wide range of abilities. The network of walking trails in this
popular region is excellent but the infrastructure is unbeatable, with
excellent public transport and a wide range of good-quality accommodation from
simple mountain huts to grand hotels in bases such as Saas Fee, Zermatt and
Arolla. The Pennine Alps in the Valais region of Switzerland contain more 4000m
peaks than anywhere else in Western Europe and some of the greats: the
Matterhorn, Monte Rosa, Dent Blanche and Grand Combin, all surrounded by
idyllic valleys and hillsides dotted with chalets, hay barns and hardy little
alpine flowers as well as pristine snowfields and glaciers. Walks are arranged
valley by valley and accompanied by full information about the valley bases,
mountain huts, access and facilities as well as practical information for
walkers new to trekking or walking in Switzerland.
Walks in Ribble Country Jack Keighley 2010-09-09 A guidebook to 30 circular
family walks of 6 to 8 miles based on the 75-mile route of the Ribble from its
source on the Yorkshire Dales, along the Ribble Valley, to reaching the Irish
Sea in Lancashire. Includes Ribblehead, Horton, Settle and the country around
Clitheroe, Whalley and Ribchester.
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Walking in the New Forest Steve Davison 2020-03-18 This guidebook presents 30
walks in the New Forest in Hampshire and Wiltshire, Britain's smallest National
Park. Easily accessible from Southampton, Bournemouth, Salisbury and
Winchester, the New Forest encompasses varied landscapes, from ancient
woodlands to open heaths, rivers and coastline. Routes of between 5 and 16km (3
and 10 miles) explore the Forest, mainly on fairly flat terrain, often on welldefined tracks and paths. Most walks are suitable for all the family and many
can be combined to make longer outings. Each walk is described in detail,
highlighting the many points of interest in this area - ancient sites and
castles, picture postcard villages with thatched cottages or historic churches
- with fascinating background detail. An extract of 1:25,000 OS mapping makes
each route easy to follow, and suggestions for refreshment stops like pubs and
tea rooms are included. All walks offer a good chance of seeing wildlife,
including the famous New Forest ponies. This area has been protected and
nurtured by ancient laws for over 900 years, and is the largest remaining area
of lowland heath in Europe. It is this sense of history and the unique
patchwork of habitats that make walking in the New Forest National Park such a
rewarding experience.
Lonely Planet Nepali Phrasebook & Dictionary Lonely Planet 2020-08-18 Lonely
Planet Nepali Phrasebook & Dictionary is your handy passport to culturally
enriching travels with the most relevant and useful Nepali phrases and
vocabulary for all your travel needs. Ask for trekking directions, chat to
locals and sample new dishes -all with your trusted travel companion. With
language tools in your back pocket, you can truly get to the heart of wherever
you go, so begin your journey now! Get More From Your Trip with Easy-to-Find
Phrases for Every Travel Situation! Order with confidence, explain food
allergies, and try new foods with the menu decoder Save time and hassles with
vital phrases at your fingertips Never get stuck for words with the 3500-word
two-way, quick-reference dictionary Be prepared for both common and emergency
travel situations with practical phrases and terminology Meet friends with
conversation starter phrases Get your message across with easy-to-use
pronunciation guides Inside Lonely Planet Nepali Phrasebook & Dictionary Fullcolour throughout User-friendly layout organised by travel scenario categories
Survival phrases inside front cover for at-a-glance on-the-fly cues Covers
Basics - time, dates, numbers, amounts, pronunciation, reading tips, grammar
rules Practical - travel with kids, disabled travellers, senior travellers,
sightseeing, business, banking, post office, internet, phones, repairs,
shopping, bargaining, accommodations, directions, border crossing, transport
Social - meeting people, interests, feelings, opinions, going out, romance,
culture, activities, weather Safe Travel - emergencies, police, doctor,
chemist, dentist, symptoms, conditions Food - ordering, at the market, at the
bar, dishes, ingredients The Perfect Choice: Lonely Planet Nepali Phrasebook &
Dictionary, a pocket-sized comprehensive language guide, provides on-the-go
language assistance. Great for language students and travellers looking to
interact with locals and immerse themselves in local culture. About Lonely
Planet: Started in 1973, Lonely Planet is the world's leading travel guide
publisher with guidebooks to every destination on the planet. Check out our
Fast Talk Phrasebook mobile app for on-the-go language needs. (Available
languages: German, Latin Spanish, European Spanish, French, and Italian.)
Walking Cheshire's Sandstone Trail
Shetland PAUL. WEBSTER WEBSTER (HELEN.) 2018-05 The most northerly of Britain's
island groups, Shetland is so far removed from the rest of the UK that it
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usually appears as an inset on maps. Although relatively little known to those
from outside the islands, Shetland is a magnificent terrain for walkers,
especially those who love to really explore and get away from the beaten track.
The coastal walking here includes some of the finest in the country, with
superb cliffs, towering sea stacks, caves and natural arches seemingly around
every corner. Added to this is Shetland's better known claim to fame for its
spectacular seabird colonies ¿ huge gannetries, moorland packed with arctic and
great skuas, arctic terns in the more sheltered spots, and everyone's favourite
¿ the puffins. The islands also enjoy a dense population of otters, many seals,
and a chance to see killer whales or other giants of the deep. Beyond all this
natural grandeur, Shetland's history is fascinating too. The archaeological
attractions are much less known than those on Orkney, but sites such as
Jarlshof have amazingly preserved remains from prehistory right up to more
recent times. These include iron age villages, chambered cairns, viking
longhouses, pictish carvings, and impressive brochs ¿ including the most
complete of all these iron-age defensive towers, on Mousa. Size 105 x 148mm
The North Wessex Downs Steve Davison 2013 Pets.
100 Hut Walks in the Alps Kev Reynolds 2010-09-09 Guidebook of 100 walks based
around the excellent network of Alpine huts - from southern France, through
Switzerland, Austria and Italy to Slovenia. The huts range from simple unmanned
shelters to mountain inns with hot showers and restaurant. Day- and multi-day
walks, and suggestions for hut-to-hut tours.
Vietnam, Cambodia and Laos Jock O'Tailan 2005 Finding untrammeled destinations
has become increasingly harder in the "global village," but Footprint
Backpacker Vietnam, Cambodia, and Laos takes the adventurous trekker to some of
the lesser-traveled paths in the world. Filled with clear color maps, this
authoritative guide offers candid reviews of the best places to stay, including
a wide range of hostels and roadhouses. Backpackers can follow the entire
length of the mighty Mekong River, stopping at historic temples, palaces, and
pagodas along the way to sightsee or play. Here too is current information on
where to buy the best silk and sample the finest cuisine in Indochina.
Highlights include visits to monumental Angkor Wat and the moving Plain of
Jars, a trip on the Bamboo Train, and much more.
Cardigan Bay North Sioned Bannister 2012-07 A guidebook that gives walkers the
ten finest routes along a section of the new Wales Coast Path, officially
opened in May 2012. It comes with clear information, an overview and
introduction for each walk, expertly written numbered directions, Ordnance
Survey maps, photographs, and interpretation of points of interest along the
way.
Walking in Sussex Kev Reynolds 2011-05-04 Walking in Sussex describes 40
circular walks that show the great variety of scenery and history in Sussex.
Short walks and more demanding routes, including outline descriptions of some
of the region's long-distance paths. Covers the South Downs, High Weald,
Ashdown Forest.
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